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*External Email*

I see, thanks.

I strongly feel that the methodology committee should be discussing the one and only input to
our work product. It has already been said many times that RHNA needs to align with Plan
Bay Area, which includes its own population projections that don't match up with the ones
provided by the Department of Finance. We're here to advise the ABAG Board on a
methodology, and we have advice to give on whether or not the board should accept the
determination or ask that it be even further aligned with Plan Bay Area.

On Thu, Jun 18, 2020 at 1:57 PM Gillian Adams < > wrote:

Hi Victoria,

 

Thank you for your message. The Regional Housing Needs Determination (RHND) from
HCD will be discussed at the ABAG Executive Board tonight, and I recommend that you
attend that meeting if you want to learn more about the RHND process or comment on the
outcome. Details about the meeting are available at https://abag.ca.gov/meetings/executive-
board-2020-jun-19.

 

We are not planning to discuss the RHND at the HMC meeting, since it is the ABAG Board
that will make the decision about whether to accept HCD’s determination or file an
objection.

 

Regards,

Gillian

 

Gillian Adams

Principal Planner, Regional Housing Needs Allocation (RHNA)
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